Legal Notice

Notice is hereby given that the County of Camden is requesting sealed proposals for Competitive
Contracting RFP, #18-42, Professional Consulting Services to provide and administer a
Secondary Employment Management Information System for the County of Camden
Department of Police Services. Copies of the Request For Proposals are available in the Camden
County Division of Purchasing, 520 Market Street, City Hall, 17th Floor, Camden, New Jersey 08102,
during regular business hours or vendors can register to download all documents from the
Camden County website: http://www.camdencounty.com/service/purchasing-and-procurements

Proposals must be submitted to the Camden County Division of Purchasing, 520 Market Street, City
Hall, 17th Floor, Camden, New Jersey 08102, Proposals are scheduled to be opened on Wednesday,
November 14, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. prevailing time by the Camden County Purchasing Agent or
her designee. Any proposals received after said opening, whether by mail or otherwise will be
returned unopened. No proposals will be accepted after the above referenced date. Proposals must
be submitted in sealed envelopes with the name of the CCRFP clearly marked on the outside of the
envelope, Proposals may not be e-mailed, faxed or transmitted over the telephone.

Proposers are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c¢.127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27) and
N.J.S.A. 10:5-31.

Proposers are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1999. C.238, where applicable.

All proposers are responsible for obtaining complete Competitive Contracting RFP documentation
from the County at the address listed above. In the event of any inconsistencies between the
advertisement as published, and the Competitive Contracting RFP documentation, the Competitive
Contracting RFP documentation shall control.

By order of the Board of Chosen Freeholders of Camden County, New Jersey.

Anna Marie Wright
Camden County Purchasing Agent




